Parnjit Sinﬂh

From: Emily Paine < iy

Sent: 19 February 2022 14:57

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Objection to 2021/3225/P Murphy's yard development
Hello,

T am writing to (strongly) object to the proposed Murphy?s Yard development.

The proposed development will put the Lido in the shade and destroy the views across the Heath.
Hampstead Heath is a sanctuary for Londoners and of major historical significance; to go ahead with this
development will ultimately have a severely detrimental effect on the mental health of all the residents of
north London who rely on the Lido and Heath as they are now for a sense of calm and space in a hectic city,
as well as ruining a vista that has been enjoyed by millions for many years.

Kind regards

Emily Paine



